
MEMO 
 

 

TO:  Planning Advisory Committee  

 

FROM: Emily Wainwright, Dangerous & Unsightly Premises Administrator  

 

DATE:  September 25, 2024 

 

RE:  Update: 32 Park Street (PID: 25025362) 

 

 

Registered Owner: Karen McKinnon & Stephen Parsons 

    

 

Update: 

 

At the July 2, 2024, meeting of the Planning Advisory Committee, the committee ordered the 

demolition of the building located at 32 Park Street within 90 days of that meeting. On August 

25th, we received communication from the new owner. An application for a demolition permit 

was received on September 16th, and the permit was issued the following day. There appears to 

be significant process occurring at the property and it has been confirmed with the contracted 

company that the building is scheduled to be demolished by mid-October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


